After the fire ...

This is & very thin issue. The work involved in the
organisation of EPE 95 was so huge that your day and night
waorking secretarial was not able 1o manage to offer you a
norml 1ssue.

Lam truly sorry for this because [ know that you wait for
your own copy of the EPE Journal.  Anyway, this will leave
you with some more time to read the (heavy) proceedings set
ol the Sevilla Conference. In case you do not have vour own
set, please see p. 35,

MNevertheless, | have a great news for the future: from this
month on, we will be three to handle all the secretariat
business. Our future plans are:

— 4106 June 1996, Nancy, France: EPE Chapter Symposium
on Electric Drive Design and Applications:

— 2 to 4 September 1996, Budapest. Hungary: PEMC "96:
—7 1o 8 November 1996, Mons. Belgium: EPE Chapter
Symposium on Components “What changes will bring

component integration to power electronics™;

— 810 10 September 1997, Trondheim, Norway: Tth European
Conference on Power Electronics and Applications, EPE "97:

— Tutorials linked to these conferences, courses organised in
various places on topical subjects, mainly during the summer
months:

—...and a REAL QUATERLY EPE IOURNAL!

Brigitte Snevers, Editor




